Letter to the Editor: 09/22/11
Dear Editor 
We have answered all the issues raised in the comments section of this manuscript. We have left all the revisions in red font so that you may review where and how we have attended to the reviewers’ comments. Thank you for the opportunity to revise and resubmit this manuscript. 

Best wishes,

Sherrilene Classen, PhD, MPH, OTR/L

Associate Professor, University of Florida

Extraordinary Professor, University of Stellenbosch

South African Journal of Occupational Therapy






MEMO
To:
Sherrilene Classen
From:
Dr Marj Concha


Editor SAJOT

Date:
2011/09/06
Dear Sherrilene
Re:
Article:
 Transport and ageing: Exploring stakeholders perspectives on advancing safe mobility.
This is a well-written article which raises some interesting issues. However, there are two issues that the reviewers felt should be addressed:

1. It is felt that there has should be some reference to the situation in SA. 
2. The research methods have not been provided. Please could you insert a section that describes: 
a. the research method employed

b. the population. I know that you have mentioned representatives from law enforcement, licensing, planning, policy, and programming but we don’t know how selected and why.

c. the methods of collecting the data, questions that were posed, were the discussions taped, who analysed the data etc
d. How were the themes determined

e. Validity and reliability

f. Was any ethical approval obtained/necessary
As mentioned above, the article is well written and needs little editing other that the aspects mentioned above.
I would be very grateful if you could make the above changes and return the article to me by the end of Sept at the latest. As you know, this article is for the special edition of SAJOT commemorating the 50th Anniversary of Stelenbosch OT.

Best regards

Marj Concha

